Beydler, Van

Subject: NRCS Training

From: Soil & Water Conservation Program <soil&waterconservationprogram@swcd.mo.gov>

Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2020 1:29 PM

To: Soil & Water Conservation Program <soil&waterconservationprogram@swcd.mo.gov>; DNR.Soil and Water
Conservation Districts staff <dnr.soilandwaterconservationdistrictsstaff@dnr.mo.gov>

Cc: DNR.SWC Staff <dnr.swcstaff@dnr.mo.gov>

Subject: RE: NRCS Training

All,
We have been asked by NRCS to forward this email to all SWCD staff.

There were several aglearn trainings due in December thru the end of January and we are
approaching some end of month, CRUCIAL, deadlines:

o« DUE JANUARY 31, everyone should complete the Annual FY20 USDA Information
Security Awareness Training & Acknowledgement of Rules of Behavior (ROB), which
otherwise will prevent you from logging onto your USDA computer.

e SOME staff may have been required to complete Records Management Training, if
loaded in your current learning section, please complete immediately, it is past due

e SOME staff may have been required to complete No FEAR Act Comprehensive Training,
if loaded in your current learning section, please complete immediately, it is past due

Thank you!
Soil and Water Conservation Program
We’d like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural

Resources. Please consider taking a few minutes to complete the department’s Customer
Satisfaction Survey at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey. Thank you.




